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Invitation for the 75th Independence Day Celebration.

Dear All,

On behalf of HSNC Board and HSNC University,
Mumbai, we cordially invite you physically/ virtually to
the Independence Day Celebration on 15th August,
Sunday at 9:00am IST.

It is with pride and glory that we celebrate this 75th
year of Independence. There would be a flag hoisting
ceremony in the K.C. College premises and we would
love to have you witness and be a part of this auspicious
occasion.

Please join and grace us with your presence.

Thanking you in anticipation,
HSNC Students



